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24 March 2022 

 
 
 

Barnwood Park Easter Raffle 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Barnwood Park Supporters, 
 
 

We are pleased to launch our Easter raffle which will be held on Thursday 7 April 2022 to help 
raise funding for an outdoor gym for our students.  

Tickets are £1 each and you may purchase more than one to increase your chances of winning 
some of our fabulous prizes! Tickets can be purchased via Scopay or cash can be given to admin. 
The draw is open to everyone – students, staff and public via reception.  
 

We really hope you will purchase a ticket and help us reach our fund raiser aim. Please ensure 
you enter before the cut off date of Wednesday 6 April to avoid disappointment. 

Names will be drawn at 11am on 7th April and winners will be contacted the same day to collect 
prizes. 

 
 

Many thanks in advance for your continued support and generosity.  We attach a flyer for more 
information. 
 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Kathryn Rayfield 
Deputy Head Teacher  
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